
               FEB 25 -  Second Sunday of Lent 

Fr. Suresh Samala, Parochial Administrator 
Deacon James Darter 
Christy Jones, Admin. Asst. 
Office Hours- 8 am - 12 pm 
                          Monday - Thursday 
                         *Closed on Friday* 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Est. 1789—the oldest Parish in Southeast Missouri  

P. O. Box 65 
New Madrid, MO 63869     

Parish (573) 748-5183  
School 748-5123 

icnm1789@gmail.com   
icnewmadrid.com 

ics-newmadrid.com 

O n e  C h u r c h ,  E a s t  t o  W e s t  :  L o v i n g  J e s u s ,  S e r v i n g  J e s u s ,  S h a r i n g  J e s u s  

Sacrament of Reconciliation — Saturday, 3 to 3:45 p.m. or by appointment     

   Mass Schedule  Intention 

FEB 24 SAT 4 pm Vigil, Second Sunday of Lent +Peter Glenn Robinson 

FEB 25 SUN 11 am Second Sunday of Lent Parish 

FEB 26 MON 12:15 pm  +Pat Rost 

FEB 29 THU 12:15 pm  +George Dawson, Sr. 

MAR 1 FRI 12:15 pm  +Elizabeth James 

MAR 2 SAT 4 pm Vigil, Third Sunday of Lent +Steve Bollinger 

MAR 3 SUN 11 am Third Sunday of Lent Parish 

  DATE LECTOR                             EUCHARISTIC MINISTER 

Holy Eucharist 
COLLECTION  
COUNTERS 

FEB 24 Tammy Bennett Malinda Grunwald, Peter Rost Ann E. Copeland 

Theresa Harris FEB 25 David Crouthers 
Glodine LaValle, Leann Branum, 
Becky McKay 

MAR 2 Edward Riley Joella Jones, Peter Rost Emily Carlisle 

Malinda Grunwald MAR 3 Lori Brotherton Kim Hall, Glodine LaValle 

Church Cleaners:      FEB 24 - Mary Retz 
                                MAR 2 - Rita Jackson 
                                MAR 9 - Vanessa Young 
                                MAR 16 - Lynette Fowler 

 

Week of FEB 18 

Collection $1,720.00 

Online/Other $100.00 

Total $1,820.00 
2nd Collection  
Maintenance 

$1,071.00 

Total Collection $2,891.00 

Weekly Budget $3,475.00 

Difference 

(7-1-23 - 2-18-24) 
-$24,616.00 

Thank you for being good stewards of God’s Gifts! 

Beginning in March, we will only have 2 Eucharistic Ministers on Sunday instead of 3.  

The 2 Eucharistic Ministers will distribute the Precious Blood, and Fr. Suresh will distrib-

ute the Holy Eucharist to everyone, including the choir.  Again, we are asking for volun-

teers for all ministerial positions within the church, especially Eucharistic Ministers.  

Stations of the Cross: Please join us on Fridays during Lent at 5:30 pm for Stations of 

the Cross. IC School will also have Stations on Fridays (if school is in session that day) at 

2:15 pm. We hope to see you there!  

This weekend, there will be a 2nd collection for Eastern Europe.  Please be generous.  

Registration is now open for Camp Re-NEW-ALL, which is a summer Catholic 
camp program for youth entering 5th - 9th grade.  If interested, brochures can be 
found at the main entrance of the church.  

There will be a Midwest March for Life on Wednesday, May 1 from 8:00 am - 2:00 pm on the 

State Capitol Lawn in Jefferson City.  If you are interested in riding in diocesan-chartered buses 

from Cape Girardeau, please let Sr. Janine at jtran@dioscg.org or Kim Brayman at kbrayman 

@dioscg.org know of your plans. More information can be found on the fliers at the main en-

trance of the church.  

Lenten Penance Service:  Tuesday, March 12 @ 6 pm.  


